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February 5, 2010 
Senator Wielechowski 
REF: SB215 

Senator: 

As one of the Veteran Service Organizations that worked through a number of meetings last year with you 
and other Members of our State Legislature including Rep Les Gara and Rep Nancy Dahlstrom and staff, I 
wanted to ensure each of you know how appreciated for your efforts and your willingness to step up for our 
veterans is as they face ongoing issues in relation to their care both at our State Pioneer Homes and the 
Alaska Veterans Home. 

Each of you became intimately aware of the knot veterans face with differing government agencies 
attempting to untie their regulatory webs to meet tbe real day-to-day needs of our veterans. It was difficult, 
complex, and troubling. The leadership of this team of Legislators and the Commissioner of Health and 
Social Services in finding a solution was most welcome and appreciated. It will be remembered. 

Weare delighted you have decided to formally codify this new understanding in state law by the introduction 
of SB2l5. We have read the bill and discussed it with your staff and others and wanted you to know that you 
have the full support and appreciation ofthe veterans of Alaska, and specifically those Vietnam Veterans we 
represent here in Alaska and nationally. We will be forwarding this bill to other states who also face similar 
challenges. 

I hope to be able to testify in support of this bill when it is before the various committees, but travel and work 
may keep me away. Please advise the members of any committee this bill is heard before that SB215 has our 
strong support and is listed as one of our top state legislative priorities for 2010. 

If there is anything we can do to assist in moving this bill througb tills session,just ask. 
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